
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 21, 2003 
 
Ms. Susan Crowley 
Kerr-McGee Chemical LLC 
P.O. Box 55 
Henderson, NV  89009 
 
Re.: Change in Division Project Coordinator for the Kerr-McGee Plant Site. 
 NDEP Facility ID #H-000539 
 
Dear Ms. Crowley: 
 
In accordance with Section XXIII of the Kerr-McGee Phase II Consent Agreement, the Nevada Division 
of Environmental Protection is notifying you of a change in the Division’s Project Coordinator.  As you 
are likely aware, the Division acquired a new position for our Las Vegas office in the spring of this year.  
Mr. Brian Rakvica has filled this position and has been assigned the oversight of the Kerr-McGee Plant 
Site.  Mr. Rakvica and Mr. Jeff Johnson will be closely coordinating their respective efforts on the BMI 
Complex and BMI Common Areas.   
 
Due to the Division’s need to keep both Mr. Rakvica and Mr. Johnson informed on all technical aspects 
of the BMI Complex and Common Areas, all future documents submitted to the Division that include 
data or technical information should be sent to Mr. Rakvica in Las Vegas with a copy to Mr. Johnson in 
Carson City.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 775-687-9373. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Jennifer L. Carr, P.E., C.E.M. 
     Remediation Branch Supervisor 
JLC:jc     Bureau of Corrective Actions 
Cc: Jim Najima, NDEP 
 Terre Maize, NDEP 
 Todd Croft, NDEP 
 Brian Rakvica, NDEP 
 Jeff Johnson, NDEP 
 


